
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Year 2! We hope you had a great half term and we cannot wait to hear about all 

the fun things you have been up to. This term leads up to our favourite time of year, Christmas! 

We have lots of exciting things planned this term and cannot wait to share them with you! 

Mrs Bennett and Mrs Thomson 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

In maths number, we will be working on addition and 

subtraction. We will focus on using our number bonds 

to 10 and 20 to support us. We will use resources to 

support us initially before moving to written thinking. 

We will also look at the inverse relationship between 

addition and subtraction. 

 
 
 

In our maths topic, we will be exploring 2D and 3D 

shape. We will focus on squares, rectangles and 

triangles as 2D shapes and then how these relate to 

faces of 3D shapes. 

 

In English, we will be reading Lost and Found 

by Oliver Jeffers. We will learn the story and 

use it as inspiration for writing stories about 

our own journeys. 

 
We will also be writing recounts, ensuring we 

use the correct ordering and time words. 

 
We will also be creating our own poetry 

inspired by Christmas. 

 

Science 

 

 
 

 

Can you start to use your knowledge of 

counting in 2s and the 2 times tables in 

garage mode? Some of you might even have 

been challenged to use your 10s and 5s too! 

In Science, we will be learning about 

the properties of materials. We will look 

at why          certain objects are made of the 

material they are. 

 

 
 
 

School uniform 
A reminder that the correct uniform should be worn at all times. Earrings should be small plain 

studs, hair below the shoulders should be tied up, and nail polish should not be worn.  Any 
problems or concerns, please write a note in the student’s home contact book.
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Mrs Bennett and Mrs Thomson 
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